
 

Crosby Middle School  
 

Crosby ISD Family Access 
 

Crosby ISD provides a parent portal program called Family Access for accessing 
your child’s information.  
 
The program provides the following benefits: 
 

 24 hour access to your child’s attendance and grades online 

 one login per parent (even if you have children in more than one CISD 
school) 

 parent logins will remain the same even if a child moves to a different campus 
 
Family Access is a convenient home-to-school collaboration tool that allows 
parents/guardians of Crosby ISD students to keep track of their children’s 
academic progress online via an easy-to-use web site. As a parent you will be 
able to view general student information as well as your student’s class schedule, 
attendance, and grades.  

Areas of information included are: 

 Student Information  Schedules 
 Attendance   Gradebook* 
 Academic History  Message Center 
 Report Cards   Test Scores 

  
 

*The Gradebook page displays current grade information. Teachers will have X school days (exceptions for 

major projects) from the assignments due date to enter grades. 

 
 Crosby Middle School will provide passwords and login information during our 
Open House Night on September 20, 2012.   

 
You must have a picture ID to pick up your login information. 

All parents of new students wanting access to their child’s information will need 
to acquire new login information. 

If you are unable to attend please visit the school during the following days and 
times to pick up your login information, and remember to bring your picture ID:  

Monday – Friday: 7:15- 2:45 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Crosby Middle School at 281-328-9264  


